Program Director’s Report
March 17, 2021

Programming – 
· We are busy planning for our April Vacation Carnival! We will be providing a hot lunch on Wednesday of that week and planning to be outside playing carnival games and relay races for most of the week!  Fingers crossed the weather cooperates.     
· We gave our K-2 end of the building a bit of a makeover by purchasing nice partitions with windows to use for dividing the space.  Our next goal is to purchase some recreation room type equipment (air hockey table, ping pong, etc.) for this end of the building.   
· We are in the beginning stages of summer planning.  I am really trying to look into ways that we may be able to safely and financially do swim trips or field trips.  I hope to at least be able to offer one of them for the summer.  I am also looking into affordable in-house programming.  
Staffing & Professional Development – 
· All necessary staff are up to date on their First Aid, CPR, Medication Administration & Epi-Pen trainings! 
· A good number of our staff received either their only dose or their first dose of the Covid Vaccine, woo hoo!  
